
 

 

 
 

 
 Car Wash 

Flyer Looking for a job with NO nights, NO weekends and NO 
holidays 

Organiclife is seeking foodservice workers to work in the 
West Aurora School District #129 for the  

2020-21 school year 
Many full and part time positions available throughout the 

17 schools in the district. 
No experience needed-Training will be provided 

 
For more information  

Please call 630-301-5533, 630-301-5532 
or email any of the following  

 

 

Maria Lopez - mlopez@organiclifeusa.com 

Mary Vodicka - mvodicka@organiclifeusa.com 

Claudia Flores - cflores@organiclifeusa.com 

George Gurley - ggurley@organiclifeusa.com 

 

 
  


